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Council: May 17, 2016 
   

MTA Conference Center · 920 W. Whittier Blvd. Montebello CA · 3:30 – 5 p.m. 

 

 

1. Applications for Site Specific Waivers for Banking Minutes (MOUs) are due 

Tuesday, May 17. The forms are available at Montebelloteachers.org. 

2. Building Rep Basics will be presented immediately following Council. A light 

dinner will be offered to those attending Council and those attending the 

training. RSVP to the MTA@MontebelloTeachers.org if you plan to attend. Also, 

please submit the list of your site’s 2016-2017 Building Reps.  

3. The Blanche Chester Teacher Advocate Award with be announced at 

Council. The 2015 Recipient Leticia Ornelas (LME) will disclose the name of the 

2016 Blanche Chester Teacher Advocate Honoree. 

4. Election Chairperson Terry SalasOrtiz (CCE) will review the ratification 

election results and reveal the Executive Committee/State Council & 

Alternate election results. 

5. Elementary Director Eddie Garcia (BVE) and Christine Paz (BVE) will continue 

discussions on Organizing Efforts. We have worked hard to build community 

support. We will discuss ways to keep the energy vibrant among members, 

parents, students, and the community. 

6. Eddie will also give an update on the District Technology Committee.  

7. Treasurer Ed Guzman will present the first reading of the 2016-2017 Strategic 

Plan Budget. This will be the second year of the Association’s revised 

budgeting format.  

8. A School Safety Workshop will be offered Tuesday, May 24 from 3:30- 5 

p.m. RSVP at MTA@MontebelloTeachers.org. The MUSD Facilities Department 

will present information on asbestos and other safety issues.  
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